
DOCKETED 
Docket Number: 23-OPT-01 

Project Title: Fountain Wind Project 

TN #: 256902 

Document Title: 
Chris Kelstrom Comments - Shasta County - Opposition to 

Fountain Wind Project 

Description: N/A 

Filer: System 

Organization: Chris Kelstrom 

Submitter Role: Public Agency  

Submission Date: 6/17/2024 2:35:36 PM 

Docketed Date: 6/17/2024 

 



Comment Received From: Chris Kelstrom 
Submitted On: 6/17/2024 
Docket Number: 23-OPT-01 

Shasta County - Opposition to Fountain Wind Project 

Additional submitted attachment is included below. 



SHASTA COUNTY 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

Mr. Leonidas Payne, Project Manager 

California Energy Commission 
Environmental Office, 715 P Street, MS-15 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
Leonidas. Payne@energy.ca.gov 

Subject: Oppo ition to the Fountain Wind Project in Shasta County 

Dear Mr. Payne and members of the California Energy Commission, 

Chris Kelstrom, District 5 

1450 Court Street, Surte 3086 
Redding, CA 96001-1673 

(530) 225-555 7 
(800) 479-8009 

FAX (530) 229-8238 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed Fountain Wind Project in hasta 
County, California. As a concerned resident of California, I believe strongly that the passing of 
AB 205 is an overreach of state power that infringes upon the rights of residents and legislators. 
This project poses significant environmental, social, and economic risks that must be carefully 
considered and addressed, as they already have been by Shasta County when the project was 
twice rejected. 

I urge the California Energy Commission to conduct a thorough and transparent review of the 
Fountain Wind Project, considering the potential consequences it may have on the community 
and environment. It is essential that all relevant stakeholders, including residents, are given the 
opportunity to voice their concerns and have their input considered during the decision-making 
process, especially considering that Shasta County has twice rejected this project. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I trust that the Califomia Energy Commission will 
carefully evaluate the concerns and objections of the residents of Shasta County before making 
any decisions regarding the Fountain Wind Project. 

Sincerely, 

Chris Kelstrom, District 5 
Board of Supervisors 
County of Shasta 


